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Public Invited to View “The Greatest Good” 

 West Yellowstone, MT - The public is invited to a free showing of the “Greatest 

Good” on Saturday, May 14, from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m., at the Earthquake Lake Visitor 

Center, located 27 miles northwest of West Yellowstone along highway 287.    

 “The Greatest Good” is a two-hour documentary produced for the Centennial of 

the U.S. Forest Service.  The film uses rarely seen footage and photos, sweeping high-

definition landscape aerial shots, and dozens of interviews to tell a complex and 

compelling story of the American land.  Narrated by Charles Osgood, this documentary 

brings the history of the Forest Service to a broad audience. 

For more information, please visit:  http://www.fs.fed.us/greatestgood 

Please Note:  The Earthquake Lake Visitor Center will not officially open for the season 
until Saturday, May 28.  As stated above, the Visitor Center will be open from 10 a.m. to 
12 noon on Saturday, May 14, for the showing of “The Greatest Good.”   There will be 
no admission fee charged at the Visitor Center on May 14.   
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